## Dear Programmers and Board Ops:

We need your help in benoring KPFK's longstanding policy against airing "dirty laundry," including "event" announcements for that purpose.

Even if the offense is by a guest or a caller, please remamber that it is your responsibility to cut it off immediately and to move on.

This is one of the few rules we have at KPFK that will absolutely lead to permanently being removed from the station.

I appreciate the respect you have for our audience and for the professionalism that you bring to your work here.

Thanks your help in this matter.

Mark Schubb

KPFK General Manager